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Covid-19 Policy Statement – Updated 19th July 2021 

Confirmation has now been received that step four of the roadmap out of lockdown will commence 

from 19th July 2021. In accordance with this step, all COVID related guidelines will be removed from 

Monday with the following changes applying. 

Issues relating to Arrival, Departure and Club Facilities - 19th July Onwards 

• The Bar is open from 11:30 - 19:00 Sunday to Wednesday and from 11:30 - 21:00 Thursday to 

Saturday. 

• All group restrictions are removed. 

• Face coverings are no longer required by law, however the guidance recommends their use within 

crowded and enclosed spaces. 

• Following the positive feedback from Members and Visitors alike, table service will remain at the 

fore of our Bar and Catering operation. 

• Toilet access is available via both the Men’s and Ladies Changing Rooms from 6:00am – 9:00pm, 

and these facilities now return to normal use 

Guiding principles: 

• Expert practical advice from the health authorities and Government will remain the first point of 

reference for the Board. 

• The Club will continue to follow guidance from relevant authorities on the provision/playing of 

golf, specifically England Golf (https://www.englandgolf.org/). 

• Club members, as individuals, must continue to take responsibility for their own actions. 

• Members, their guests and visitors should note that they come to the Club at their own risk. 

• We will keep the situation under constant review and adapt the Club’s response as new 

information emerges. 

• No one with suspected symptoms of coronavirus, and no one in self isolation, should come to the 

Club. 

There are other issues detailed by the club but these relate solely to the golf course and playing golf. 

https://www.englandgolf.org/

